
From: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
To: Sheelagh Laguna
Subject: FW: SDA objection: Eastern Creek REP Throughput Increase
Date: Thursday, 11 August 2022 8:38:24 AM

Kind regards,

Patrick Copas
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

T (02) 9274 6273    E patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au

-----Original Message-----
From: Leah Llagas 
Sent: Thursday, 11 August 2022 7:16 AM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox <Industry.Assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>; DPE CSE
Information Planning Mailbox <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: SDA objection: Eastern Creek REP Throughput Increase

I object to the above proposal as a member of the community. I have lived in this area for so long and through
the years have observed so many environmental breaches by this company.

They have no integrity. They will not do the right thing, only what will make them money. Don’t let the
community suffer at the hands of this company.

Sincerely,
Leah Llagas
Rositano Place
Rooty Hill
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